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OPEN YOUTH ROOM 

We will come together for Open Youth Room on Sunday, February 6 

and 20. 

Our February 6 gathering will be a regular Open Youth Room with 

fellowship, food, fun and devotion time.  We will begin at 6:30 p.m. 

and conclude at 8:00 p.m. 

February 20 is our Romans vs. Christians night.  We will meet at the 

school at 6:30 p.m. and we will conclude at 8:30 p.m.  This will be a 

half hour longer.  You probably don’t have school the next day.  We 

need you to sign up for this event so proper planning can be done.  

Friends are invited to attend.  You can sign them up on the sheet.  

Make sure you have a flashlight.  The sign-up sheet is in the Youth 

Room and the multi-purpose room in the school. When we are done 

playing, we will have some refreshments. 

DEAR FRIENDS, LET US LOVE ONE ANOTHER, FOR LOVE 

COMES FROM GOD. EVERYONE WHO LOVES HAS BEEN 

BORN OF GOD AND KNOWS GOD. 8 WHOEVER DOES NOT 

LOVE DOES NOT KNOW GOD, BECAUSE GOD IS LOVE. 

1 John 4:7-8 

INDOOR MINIATURE GOLF 

Plans are being made for an outing to Putt Shack in Oakbrook on Saturday, 

February 26.  We would play a round and then have dinner.  This is a new 

indoor golf place by the mall.  The cost would be $20.  The youth group will 

pick up the difference. 

More information will be shared via email, but there will be a sign-up sheet 

in the youth room and the multi-purpose room for those who are interested. 

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING 

At the time of this writing, there is nothing new to add for our trip this 

summer to Houston.  We will schedule our next “Gathering with Grady” for March.  We will, hopefully, have our hotel 

assignment in early and can start doing some of the other planning for the trip.  In the meantime keep on working down 

your cost for this event. 

GENERAL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Bible Class and Sunday 

School continue each week at 

9:45 a.m. 

 

Pizza Kits will be ready for 

pick-up on Friday, February 

11, from 12-12:30 p.m. and 

from 3:30 -4:00 p.m. 

 

Our next clothing pod drop 

off is Wednesday, February 

23.  We will continue 

collecting. 

 

 

 



WEEK OF HOPE – KENOSHA – JULY 2022 

We continue to gain people who are going to our Week of Hope to Kenosha 

the last week of July.  If you are still interested, you can be added to the list.  

If you have any questions concerning the trip, please contact Mr. Grady. 

LENTEN LUNCHES 

The Board of Youth will be hosting our Lenten Lunches.  This is a minor fund 

raiser that we have done in the past.  We will prepare soup, grilled cheese 

sandwiches and a dessert.  All money raised will be put in the general fund of 

the youth group. 

EASTER BREAKFAST 

Right now, we are planning to host the Easter Breakfast.  The breakfast will 

be continental style.  We will not be cooking any food.  Coffee cakes, donuts, 

fruit, bagels, cereals, and beverages will be the offerings for the morning.  We 

will discuss how you can help soon.  Easter is not until April 17. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Trinity Youth Group 

11500 German Church Road 

Burr Ridge, Il.  60527 

 

708-839-1200 ext. 4 

708-990-5020  Mr. Grady 


